From:
Sent:
To:
Subject: FW: Development application No DA17/1092 Wallacia Golf Course Site 13-15
Park Road, Wallacia NSW 2745

Re: Application Integrated Development Application No DA17/1092. Proposed Construction of
Cemetery at the location of Wallacia Gold Course Site, 13-15 Park Road, Wallacia NSW.
I am writing to you to express my concern and opposition to the proposal above.

When I was looking to move our family from St Andrews a Suburb of Campbelltown I was
looking to buy house in a smaller rural area and that our family could feel part of a community
not too far from where I work - i.e. Liverpool

We were attracted to the Village of Wallacia - as we saw it as a small village with a country feel
and rural outlook, with the river to the west boundary and a Golf Club which we thought would
provide a key sporting focus for our family as my husband, son and daughter play.

We purchased our hous_ in 2000 and almost immediately we

became involved with the community i.e. I joined the local Ro Club

Iam absolutely flabbergasted that a cemetery is being considered to be erected in the middle of
our lovely rural village. The key principles of the Wallacia village is to maintain its intrinsic
character and survive the pressures for a change in its predominately rural settlement and uses
which distinguishes itself from residential development.

Our village character is dominated by the intersection of Park, Greendale and Silverdale and
Mulgoa Roads and it is experiencing a much increased traffic load due to developments in the
Mulgoa and Silverdale areas. This is not going to get any better and should the cemetery go
ahead further traffic loads will impact our village way of life and create negative influences on
traffic generation.

We have loved living in Wallacia for the past 18 years and identified that Wallacia would be a
really great area to spend our retirement years including regularly using the Golf Club and its
facilities and we feel that this opportunity will be taken away from us.

The community of Wallacia and our way of life has been sold out by 1) The State Government
and 2) Panthers Golf Club and its prior board members.

We ask that you reconsider this proposed development not only for our present community but
future generations to come.




Y ours sincerely
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